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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel

UPR WORKING GROUP – 34th SESSION -5 November 2019 (afternoon)
Review of Bolivia
Thank you, Mr. President.

We welcome the delegation of Bolivia to the UPR and take note of its report.
We remain concerned about the negative effects on human rights caused by tainted political processes that have taken place recently in Bolivia. in particular, we would like to highlight the shrinking civic space in the country, including worrying reports about mounting restrictions on the freedom of the press. 
We would like to recommend to Bolivia the following:

1. Ensure full and equal participation in political and public affairs, free of discrimination and exclusion.
2. Make sure that journalists and members of the media can fully exercise their right to freedom of expression without intimidation or harassment.
3. Fully implement legislation designed to curtail gender-based violence, and make sure victims achieve justice.
4. Improve the government’s respect for the independence of judges and the judiciary.
I thank you.    
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